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100th	Anniversary	of	the
Photogrammetric	Week
The	Institute	for	Photogrammetry	of	Universitaet	Stuttgart	and	the	OpenPhoWo	partners	are	organizing	the	52nd	Photogrammetric	Week
in	Stuttgart	from	7th	to	11th	September	2009.	This	regular	event	was	initiated	by	Carl	Pulfrich	as	a	\"vacation	course	on	photogrammetry\"
in	1909;	since	1973	it	has	been	held	at	the	University	of	Stuttgart.

Today,	the	Photogrammetric	Week	enjoys	international	recognition	as	an	upgrading	seminar	and	a	platform	for	the	exchange	of
experience.	Due	to	their	close	connection	with	photogrammetry,	the	aspects	of	geographical	information	systems	have	firmly	established
themselves	among	the	topics	of	this	event	which	has	been	directed	by	Professor	Dieter	Fritsch,	Stuttgart,	since	1992.

	

The	lectures	by	experts	from	Germany	and	abroad	will	be	focused	on	the	following	topics:

Image-based	Data	Collection
LiDAR:	Airborne,	Terrestrial	and	Mobile	Applications
Value-Added	Photogrammetry

For	the	complete	programme,	please	visit	http://www.ifp.uni-stuttgart.de/phowo/programm.en.html

https://www.gim-international.com/content/news/100th-anniversary-of-the-photogrammetric-week

http://www.ifp.uni-stuttgart.de/phowo/programm.en.html

